
 
December 6, 2019 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract: IRFP 20-050 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced IRFP 20-050 Debt Collection 
Services. 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has reviewed all proposals and are 
recommending the contract be awarded to Bonneville Collections, Inc. 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erin Gunter 
Erin Gunter 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
egunter@cityofboise.org  
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